
 

 

 
 

MEETING SUMMARY 
6 p.m., Tuesday, September 17, 2019 

Oak Lodge Water Services Building 
14611 SE River Rd, Oak Grove 

 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER – Karen Bjorklund called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m., 
everyone introduced themselves. 
 
JULY MEETING SUMMARY APPROVED 
 
PARK AVENUE COMMUNITY PROJECT 
Advisory Committee: Valerie updated 
Eighteen people in advisory committee. Met to get to know each other. Staff went over the 
RFP/Evaluation process with the Evaluation Committee after the Advisory Committee meeting. 
Working on getting representation from young families and multi-family units. Next meeting 
TBD. 
 
SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS 
Residential Infrastructure Planning 
Subcommittee is without chair since the departure of Terri Gibson. Joseph Edge has 
volunteered to be the acting chair. 
 
On Joseph’s behalf (who could not attend MAP-IT meeting), Karen summarized discussion with 
North Clackamas Watersheds Council executive director on addressing MAP priority to identify 
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strategies for preserving existing natural areas and habitat. One idea from that was to bring 
together similar groups for a one-time event to discuss ideas and identify strategies for natural 
resources. MAP-IT members discussed other ideas, too, and the topic was referred back to the 
subcommittee for further discussion and proposal development.  
 
Pedestrian & Bike Safety – Fred Sawyer 

Fred attended the Policy Advisory Committee. The committee approved 3 of the 10 Oak 
Grove/Lake Oswego pedestrian bike bridge alignments. Metro asked to do a study for a transit 
bridge option for the bridge. 

Mitra reported on Safe routes to school project: county received grant to hire a safe routes to 
school coordinator. Will apply for grant in spring when plan/proposal is complete. Grant 
information will be completed by next fall. The grant needs to have a minimum 20% match. The 
grant is for $2 million. 
 
Communication, Outreach & Events –Terri Gilreath & Karen Bjorklund 
August Trolley Trail event– had large volume of traffic at first ever 3-partner booth (plus MAP-
IT). Received many new contacts for interested community members for various partner 
organizations and MAP-IT, and some people interested in being volunteers. Created many 
communication pieces for booth that can be used in the future. 
 
Commercial Planning & Design 
In addition to current activities, subcommittee members will aid Residential Infrastructure 
Subcommittee with discussion on strategies for natural resource preservation. (Full 
subcommittee report from Joseph at next meeting.) 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT – none 
 
OFFICER NOMINATIONS FOR 2020 
A Nomination Committee was suggested. Fred motioned, Jennifer 2nd, all in favor. 
Valerie volunteered to chair the Nominations Committee. The nomination for slate of officers 
will be at the last meeting of 2019, with elections at the first meeting of 2020. 
 
NEXT MEETING – Tuesday, November 19, 6 - 8 p.m.  
 
ADJOURN 


